	Additional message from the Call Committee 

	Hello Divine Redeemer:

This is a follow-up to yesterday’s message outlining the upcoming Executive Pastor meet and greet sessions.

The sessions are scheduled for March 2, 4, 9 and 11 and conclude with a 6:30 to 7:30 PM pastor Q&A session open to congregant members to observe. These sessions will be moderated by the call committee and are open to advance questions from the congregation. Due to privacy concerns for the pastors in the Q&A sessions, the meet and greets will not be taped or live streamed. A summary of each pastor’s responses will be compiled after all four meetings  and available on request for anyone unable to attend.

If you would like to submit a question for consideration, please send it to the call committee  (call.committee@drlc.org) by this Sunday (2/28) at 2 PM. Questions will be gathered and grouped into categories. Due to the limited time and number of call committee questions and potential questions from the congregation, not all questions may be able to be answered in the Q & A.

Thank you for your interest in the Call process.

Call Committee



